
WANT TO PARTICIPATE IN A

SURVEY FOR A CHANCE TO

WIN A $25 E-GIFT CARD? 
ARE YOU A TEACHER?

Teachers aged 18+ are invited to
participate in a research study about
your opinions about your job during

COVID-19

SCAN THE QR CODE BELOW IF YOU WOULD
LIKE TO PARTICIPATE:

If you have any questions about the research,
contact the researchers:

The survey takes about 20
minutes to complete.

Caitlyn Jezowit at cmjezo1@ilstu.edu or Dr. Adena Meyers at abmeyer@ilstu.edu
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